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Comments: Wayne National Forest - Single Track Trails for Motorcycles

 

Rachel Neuenfeldt - 

 

I would like to express my desire to see motorcycle specific single track trails developed within the Wayne

National Forest. Southern Ohio is in need of such recreational opportunities. Presently, I have to travel elsewhere

to ride single track, and being able to do so in my local area would be a benefit to many Ohioans. Undoubtedly,

riders from across the state and neighboring states would utilize the trails. This would bring revenue into an

economically depressed area. 

 

I encourage the management of Wayne National Forest to move forward with the development of motorcycle

specific single track trails. This would lessen the traffic on the current trail systems, and would provide a safer

environment for all users, especially if the single track trails were "loops" ridden in one direction to eliminate the

possibility of head-on collisions. 

 

Thank you considering this request.  

 

Tim Bennett

 

 


